
 

At the request of members we have been asked to provide an update on the proposal for the Squash 
and Tennis secƟons to merge. 

 24th April 2023 Tennis and Squash presented idea of a merged secƟon to the PFA chairman. 
 24th April 2023 PFA chairman requested a business plan. 
 10th May 2023 Tennis and Squash presented plan to full PFA group. 
 10th May 2023 PFA wanted addiƟonal Ɵme to consider and agreed for an approval decision at 

the next PFA meeƟng in June and acknowledged this was running into Tennis season and could 
have an impact on secƟons. 

 15th June 2023 PFA meeƟng where decision expected took place. Feedback to Squash secƟon 
was that no PFA decision or discussion took place. 

Happy to collate any feedback on the above from member or wider community audience via our 
feedback forms here: hƩps://www.nunthorperecreaƟonclub.co.uk/feedback.php 

Details of proposal can be seen here: 
hƩps://www.nunthorperecreaƟonclub.co.uk/documents/Tennis%20and%20Squash%20CollaboraƟon
%20Business%20Plan.pdf   


